تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





الملف الخطة الأسبوعية للأسبوع الخامس الحلقة الثانية في مدرسة أبو أيوب الأنصاري

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← ملفات مدرسية ← المدارس ← الفصل الأول

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب ملفات مدرسية









روابط مواد ملفات مدرسية على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب ملفات مدرسية والمادة المدارس في الفصل الأول					
توجيهات بدء الدراسة للعام الدراسي الجديد	1				
امتحانات منتصف الفصل الأول للصفين الحادي عشر والثاني عشر في مدرسة الشعلة الخاصة	2				
امتحانات منتصف الفصل الأول للصفين التاسع والعاشر في مدرسة الشعلة الخاصة	3				
امتحانات منتصف الفصل الأول للصفوف الخامس حتى الثامن في مدرسة الشعلة الخاصة	4				
امتحانات منتصف الفصل الأول للصفوف الأول حتى الرابع في مدرسة الشعلة الخاصة	5				





GRADE 7 TERM 2 REVISION 2023

- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English as a S
 econd Lan
 quage (ESL)/Modal verbs/Should and must zl542675os
- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Compar
 atives_and_superlatives/Comparative_and_superlative_zy1326sp
- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Langua ge_(ESL)/Compar
 atives_and_superlatives/Comparison_of_short_adjectives_pg1720fb
- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English as a Second Langua ge_(ESL)/Compar
 atives_and_superlatives/Comparative_and_superlative_do923hl

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GDmBaUijT0KBaEskboYkXPs2 2thjKl5MhmvP-qK2M4lU0Eo5U1FGVIM0UkQ1R0VLS1Z0NjFWTkhXNi4u

(office.com) نموذج اختبار تدريبي لمادة اللغة الانجليزية الفصل الدراسي الثاني-2023-الصف السابع مدريب (office.com)

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GDmBaUijT0KBaEskboYkXOWosDM6 8WZIkQUAKcM5ytRUNjJFR0NPWjVTMUI2WFpPWFQwQklKQU5BSyQlQCNjPTEu

(office.com) الاختبار التجريبي لمادة اللغة الانجليزية الصف السابع

Part 2:

Multiple choice questions about Three reading texts

۽

Part 1:

Fill the gaps in **Three Mazes**

Correct grammatical, functional language or vocabulary!

Adjective	structure	Examples امثلة
Short adjective	-er + than	Smaller than taller than
Long adjective	more + adj + than	more beautiful than more interesting than

alManahj.com/ae

- a) This exercise is (more easy / easier) than the last one.
- **b)** My brother is (more tall / taller) than me.
- c) The weather is (more nice / nicer) today than yesterday.
- d) The new phone is (more expensive / expensiver) than the old one.
 - e) She is (more happy / happier) with her new job.
- f) She is (more intelligent / intelligenter) than her classmates.
- **g)** The coffee is (more bitter / bitterer) than the tea.
- h) The movie was (more boring / boringer) than I expected.
- i) The cat is (more playful / playfuler) than the dog.
- j) The exam was (more difficult / difficulter) than the previous one.

Answer

- a) easier, b) taller, c) nicer, d) more expensive, e) happier
- f) more intelligent, g) more bitter, h) more boring, i) more playful, e) more difficult

Adjective	structure	Examples
Short adjective	the +-est	the Smallest taller than
Long adjective	the + most + adj	the most beautiful the most interesting

1. Choose the correct form of the superlative adjective:

- a) The (most famous / famousest) actor in Hollywood is Tom Cruise.
- b) The (most beautiful / beautifulest) flower in the garden is the rose.
- c) The (most important / importantest) thing in life is to be happy.
- d) The (most talented / talentest) musician in the world is Mozart.
- e) The (most delicious / deliciousest) food in the restaurant is the steak.
 - 2. Choose the correct sentence using the superlative form:
- a) She is the most smart in the class.
- b) She is the smartest in the class.
- c) She is most smartest in the class. d) She is smartest in the class.
 - 3. Choose the correct sentence using the superlative form:
- a) This is the most hot day of the year.
- b) This is the hottest day of the year.
- c) This is hotest day of the year.
- d) This is most hottest day of the year.

Answers:

- 1. a) most famous, b) most beautiful, c) most important, d) most talented, e) most delicious
- 2. b) She is the smartest in the class.
- 3. b) This is the hottest day of the year.

Adverbs of Frequency



	We have <u>3</u> places for Adverb of Frequency						
1	subject + adverb of frequency + main verb	He <u>sometimes</u> comes home late.					
2	subject + <u>auxiliary verb</u> + <u>adverb</u> of frequency + <u>main verb</u>	You are <u>never</u> on time.					
(3)	Adverbs of Frequency, + main clause	<u>Usually</u> , I meet them at home.					
	('Usually', 'frequently', 'generally', 'occasionally' and 'sometimes' can also come at the <u>beginning</u> of the sentence.)						

Choose the best answer to complete each sentence.
1. Ilate on Saturdays.
a. Get up usually
b. Get usually up
c. Usually get up
Answer: C. I usually get up late on Saturdays.
2. Jaredlate for work.
a. Never is
b. Is never Answer: A. Jared is never late for work. 3on weekends?
a. Often do you travel
b. Do you often travel
c. Often you do travel
Answer: B. Do you often travel on weekends? 4. Susanearly for class.
a. Often is
b. Are often
c. Often are
d. Is often
Answer: D. Susan is often early for class.
5. When do yougo on vacation each year?
a. Always
b. Never
c. Usually
d. Ever
Answer: When do you usually go on vacation each year?

Adverbs of Manner



We add -ly to adjectives to form adverbs of manner, e.g. slow - slowly. If the adjective ends in -y, we change the -y to -i and add - ly, e.g. easy - easily. There are also irregular forms, e.g. good - well, hard - hard, fast - fast.

	We have <u>3</u> places for Adverbs of Manner						
1	1 <u>subject</u> + adverb of manner + <u>main verb</u> She <u>quickly</u> closed the door.						
2	subject + <u>auxiliary verb</u> +adverb of manner + <u>main verb</u>	I watched the match <u>closely</u> .					
3	subject + main verb + object + adverb of manner	He is <u>quietly</u> singing to himself.					

	1. Choose the correct adverb of manner to complete the sentence:				
-1	The shot cooked the most				
α	The chef cooked the meal 1. Deliciously 2. delicious 3. deliciousness				
h)	The toddler walkedacross the room.				
	1. clumsily 2. clumsy 3. clumsiness				
c)	She painted the picture				
	1. beautifully 2. beautiful 3. beauty				
d)	The athlete ranin the race.				
	1. fast 2. quickly 3. fastly				
e)	The student wrote the essay				
	 well good goodness 				
	2. Identify the adverb of manner in the following sentences:				
a)	Quickly, he ran to catch the bus.				
þ	He quickly ran to catch the bus.				
c)	He ran quickly to catch the bus.				
	Answers:				
	 a) deliciously b) clumsily c) beautifully d) fast e) well a) softly b) quickly c) skillfully d) loudly e) ferociously 				

Modals







You <u>must</u> stop when the traffic lights are red.

You <u>must not</u> forget to take a water bottle to the desert.

You <u>should</u> go home to have dinner with your family.

You shouldn't skip breakfast in the morning.

1.	You	eat	too much junk food if you want to stay healthy.
	a) mustb) must not		
	c) have to		
	d) should		
0	e) should no		
۷.	the day.	rge1	t to send this email to my boss before the end of
	a) must		
	b) must not		
	c) have to		
	d) should		
2	e) should no		ak loudly in the library.
J .	a) must	spe	ak loudly in the library.
	b) must not		موقع المناهج الإماراتية
	c) have to		موقع المستعلق الإساراتية
	d) should		
1	e) should no		handle from more and as for a malle subside
4.		ke c	break from work and go for a walk outside.
	a) must b) must not		
	c) have to		
	d) should		
	e) should no		
5 .	Children		_be careful when they cross the street.
	a) mustb) must not		
	c) have to		
	d) should		
	e) should no	t	
			•
			Answers:
1.	d) should		
	a) must		
	b) must not		
	d) should		
Э.	a) must		

CHOOSE THE BEST OPTION 1-You skip breakfast in the morning. A- shouldn't B- should c- must 2-Ido my homework. A- shouldn't B- should c- must 3- Wewalk in the road. It is very dangerous B- should A- mustn't c- must 4-When I go to the bus station? A- shouldn't B- should c- mustn't 5-You get there before 3:00pm to take your bus. c- mustn't B- shouldn't A- must **6-** Youstop when the traffic lights are red. B- shouldn't A- must c- mustn't 7- go to Canada to work? **B-I should** A-Should I c- you should 8-Youforget to take a water bottle to the desert A-must B- must not c- need 9- Must you wake up at 8am? Yes, I be on time to catch my flight.

A-<u>must</u> B- must not c- need

10- You go home to have dinner with your family.

A- shouldn't B- should c- mustn't

11-Should my cousin take the bus to work? No, heI will drive him.

A- shouldn't B- should c- mustn't

opinion

I feel like this is the right direction to the place.

In my opinion, eating out every day makes people lazy.

1--What would you like for dinner? I think pasta with white sauce would be great.

	1-Jamal read the b	oook <mark>quickly</mark> .					
	2 Samia understood the grammar concepts easily.						
	She writes the story well.						
	Choose the correct	t answer:					
	1-She	closed th	ne door.				
Α-	Quick 2-I watched the	, ,	C- quicker				
	A- close 3-He is	<u>-</u>					
	A-quiet 4-He walked	b- quietly up th	C- quieter e road.	ِ تحميل هذا الـ			
	A-slowly 5She placed t	b- slow he cup on <mark>t</mark>he :	C- slower table	بوقع المناهج ال			
	A-gentle	b- gentler	C- gently				
			ADJE	CTIVES			
	1-Rabbits are	, but m	nice are <u>very small</u> .	,			
	A- big 2-Horses are			e not the biggest animal.			
	_		C- biggest ne sea and it's the <u></u>	animal.			
	A- large 4-Flying is	•	c- largest han taking a train.				
	A- Expensive 5-There were <u>.</u>			c- most expensive he city than in the desert.			
6	•		exciting c- mos	_			
	A-Comforta	ble b-n	more comfortable	c- most comfortable			

ADVERBS

Examples:



Read the following passage about the environment and answer the questions that follow.

The environment is the natural world around us, including the air we breathe, the water we drink, the land we live on, and the plants and animals that share it with us. The environment is very important because it provides us with everything we need to live, such as food, water, and shelter. However, human activity has been damaging the environment in many ways, including pollution, deforestation, and climate change. We need to take care of the environment by reducing our impact on it and finding ways to live sustainably.

1. What is the environment?

- a. The man-made world around us
- b. The natural world around us
- c. The social world around us
- d. The economic world around us

2. What does the environment provide us with?

- a. Food, water, and shelter
- b. Money, power, and status
- c. Technology, entertainment, and education
- d. Fashion, beauty, and luxury

3. How has human activity been damaging the environment?

- a. By building more houses and roads
- b. By planting more trees and flowers
- c. By using more renewable energy sources
- d. By causing pollution, deforestation, and climate change

4. What do we need to do to take care of the environment?

- a. Increase our impact on it
- b. Find ways to live unsustainably
- c. Reduce our impact on it
- d. Ignore the impact of human activity

Answers:

- 1. b. The natural world around us
- 2. a. Food, water, and shelter
- 3. d. By causing pollution, deforestation, and climate change.
- 4. c. Reduce our impact on it

Places and Animals

Read the following passage about places and animals and answer the questions that follow.

The world is home to a diverse range of animal species, each adapted to live in a specific environment or habitat. Animals have different physical and behavioural characteristics that help them survive and thrive in their habitats. Some animals are found in specific places, such as the polar bear in the Arctic or the kangaroo in Australia. The loss of habitats due to human activity, such as deforestation and pollution, is threatening many animal species with extinction. We need to take action to protect the habitats of animals and ensure their survival for future generations.

1. What is the world home to?

- a. A diverse range of animal species
- b. A few animal species
- c. Only domesticated animals
- d. Only wild animals

2. What helps animals survive and thrive in their habitats?

- a. Different physical and behavioural characteristics
- b. The size of their habitat
- c. The amount of food available
- d. The number of predators in their habitat

3. Where are some animals found?

- a. Only in zoos
- b. Only in certain countries
- c. Only in specific places, such as the polar bear in the Arctic
- d. Only in cities and towns

4. What is threatening many animal species with extinction?

- a. The increase of habitats due to human activity
- b. The loss of habitats due to human activity, such as deforestation
- c. The improvement of habitats due to human activity
- d. The stability of habitats due to human activity

5. What do we need to do to ensure the survival of animal species?

- a. Nothing, as it is natural for some species to go extinct
- b. Only protect the habitats of endangered species
- c. Take action to protect the habitats of animals and ensure their survival for future generations
- d. Only protect the habitats of animals that are useful to humans.

Answers:

1. a. 2.a 3. C 4. B 5. C

Hot or Cold

When we go on holiday, my family always chooses a country with hot weather. Last year we went to India. The year before, we went to Thailand. And three years ago, we went to Brazil. All three countries had good food, good people, and interesting buildings, but all three countries were also very hot.

I am ready to try something new. Tonight, our family will plan our next holiday. Dad wants to go to Japan, but he says we can each say where we want to go. I will tell everyone that it is time for us to finally see snow! My brother, Mostafa, will agree with me, but my sister, Mariam, won't. She is always cold, so she will say no. She wants to go to India again. Mum wants to visit her aunt in Saudi Arabia, but I know what to say to her. Mum always wants us to learn on holiday. I will tell her that seeing snow will help us to understand global warming. She will say yes to anything that helps us to care about the world.

EXAMPLE Last year, they went to Thailand.			
1	alManahj.com/ae They always go to hot countries.	Т	F
2	Dad wants to go to Japan.	Т	F
3	Mostafa will agree to go to a hot country.	Т	F
4	Mariam wants to finally see snow.	Т	F
5	Mum is always cold.	Т	F

Answers:

1. T

2. T

3. F

4. F

5. F

Beautiful Bird Holiday

Thank you for travelling with Beautiful Bird Tours. Your family will spend fourteen days in Malaysia, the Asian country that is home to more than eight hundred types of birds.

You should be at Dubai Airport two hours before your departure time. This will give you time to get your boarding card and go through security, before you find your gate.

After your plane lands at the airport in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, go to baggage reclaim and collect your luggage. You will then pass through security and customs. After that, take the lift to the ground floor. Go outside, and you will see a red car with green letters that say *Beautiful Bird Tours*. This car will take you and your family to your hotel. Or if you are not too tired, you can go on a bird watching tour first, and go to the hotel later.

Your flight will arrive early in the morning, so the sun will be shining. It won't be very hot yet, maybe twenty-five degrees. This is perfect bird-watching weather. If you are not too tired from travelling, we can go directly to a national park to see some birds, before the afternoon rain.

What should you bring with you? You will definitely need an umbrella, and clothes and shoes that you don't mind getting wet. But most importantly, bring your binoculars to help you see Malaysia's amazing birds.

lands	departure	gate tired	
birds	boarding	binoculars	

EXAMPLE: Malaysia has more than eight hundred types of <u>birds</u>.

1	They should be at Dubai Air	port two hours before	
2	They can find their	after they go through s	security.
3	They will go to baggage recl	aim after their plane	in Malaysia.
4	If they are not	_, they will go to a park be	fore the hotel.
_	They should bring	to help them see th	e birds.

Answers:

1.departure 2. boarding 3. Lands 4. Tired 5. binoculars

Mazes

Amazing animals

All animals can 1(breathe – breathes- breathed) and move, but they're different in many amazing ways. All birds 2(has - have -had) two legs, two sings and feathers, and most birds can fly. The wings and feathers 3(help – helps – helped) them fly and the feathers help keep them warm. Birds lay eggs with hard shells. They keep the baby birds inside safe from animals that want to eat them. Fish have gills to help them breathe 4 (on - in- at) water. Scales all over their bodies help keep them safe from 5 (dangeros - dangerous - deangerous) fish that want to 6 (bite - bit - bites) them. They don't have legs, but their fins and tails help them swim. Fish lay their eggs in water. And their eggs 7(is - are - was) soft. Amphibians are very interesting because they can 8(live – lives- lived) on land and in water. Amphibians 9(need – needs – needed) to have wet skin, so they live in went places. They lay their soft: eggs in water. They have gills when they are young and the gills help them breathe in water. Most amphibians like frogs have legs that help them walk and jump on land. Some mammals live on land and some live in water. Whales are water mammals, and cats, rabbis and lions are land mammals. Hair or fur covers most land mammals' 10 (bodys bodies - bodyes) and this helps keep them warm. People are mammals too! Mammals don't lay eggs. Their babies drink milk from their mothers.

Animals

Animals There (1) _	some strange animals in the world. Elephant		
seals (2)	_ in very cold pla	aces like the Arctic.	They use (3)
huge nos	ses to find food in t	he sea. The sloth likes	(4)
a lot. It uses its str	ong arms to hold	on to the tree whilst	it sleeps. The
sloth looks very st	trange when it w	alks because it (5) _	very
slowly. The clownf	ish is a tiny fish t	that lives in (6)	seas. You
might be (7)	to learn t	hat the clownfish e	ats other (8)
fish. It is	a meat-eater! It is	clever at (9)	between the
rocks to hunt for fo	od. The beluga wh	nale is strange and bea	autiful. It uses
(10) thic	k skin and blubber	to keep warm in the i	cy Arctic seas.
1. A is	B are Man	ahj.cam/ae	
2. A live	B lives	C living	
3. A they	B them	C their	
4. A slept	B sleeps	C sleeping	
5. A move	B moves	C moving	
6. A warm	B warmly	C warms	
7. A surprise	B surprised	C surprising	
8. A big	B slow	C small	
9. A hiding	B hides	C hide	
10. A it	B its	C it's	

Winning Team of Ali Ali: We had a football match fast week 1...... school. We played against 2....... students. It was not easy, but my team 3....... It was so 4....... Rashid: That is incredible!!Was not the team you played against strong? Ali: Yes, they were, but my team was 5..... and 6...... We 7...... three goals! Rashid: What helped you win? Ali: Our coach 8...... us every day for 3 – 4 hours. We were also on a balanced diet 9..... keep our bodies healthy and strong Rashid: How does it feel to be a winner? Ali: It feels amazing! I will never forget how everyone 10...... for us that day, I can not wait for my next football match!.,

1)	a) on	مىل هذا الفاطى من	c) to
2)	a) oldest	b) older	c) an older
3)	a) win	b) winning	c) won
4)	a) exciting	b) excited	c) excite
5)	a) the fast	b) faster	c) fastest
6)	a) organizing	b) more organized	c) most organize
7)	a) scored	b) score	c) scoring
8)	a) training	b) trained	c) train
9)	a) at	b) for	c) to
10)	a) cheered	b) cheer	c) cheering

Answers: Maze 1	Answers: Maze 2	Answers: Maze 3	
1. breathe 2. have 3.help 4.in 1. are 2. live 3. their 4.		1. at 2. older 3. won 4. excited	
5.dangerous 6.bite 7.are 8.live	sleeping 5. moves 6.warm	5.the fastest 6.more organized	
9. Need 10. bodies	7.surprised 8.small	7.scored 8.trained	
	9. Hiding 10. its	9. To 10. cheered	

Read and choose the correct answer

- 1. My family planned a (hiking car swimming) journey through the mountains.
- 2. During an adventure in the forest, you should watch out for (friendly -dangerous small) animals.
- 3. Watch out while running, you might (hurt trust- award) yourself.
- 4. (Toys Games Advice) is usually given by adults as they are wiser.
- 5. (Horses Lions Rays) are large, flat sea creatures.
- 6. I tried (hitting feeding kicking) the monkeys of the Kaber Zoo.
- 7. (Running Diving Hunting) for pearls was common in the past.
- 8. The (game form documentary) was beneficial as it taught us about extinct animals.
- 9. You should (start avoid- play) smoking as it causes health issues.
- 10. There has been a lot of (rainfall- summer -winter) in Cairo last week.
- 11. The (environment -school- floor) is everything surrounding us.
- 12. My mother told me to stay at home because the sandstorm was (safe-dangerous-good).
- 13. He listened to his parents (advice- cook- swim).
- 14. You can see a (lion ray- ostrich) in the Aquarium.
- 15. There has been a lot of (storm-rainfall-sand) in Fujairah last month.
- 16. I am (eating-feeding-drinking) my cat every day.
- 17. A healthy (pollution- rubbish- environment) is necessary for plants and animals to survive.

Read the text and choose the correct answer:

We usually watch a (book - documentary) about different types of sports. People in the UAE used to go (diving - farming) for pearls under the sea. When people diving, they should watch out for (dangerous - safety) animals such as, (seals - rays), which have toxic tails. People should avoid (feeding -eating) animals under the sea because this puts their life in danger. Moreover, some people used to go for (hiking - looking) wild animals like falcons. People should (go -avoid) hiking during the (rainfall- summer holiday) because they might get (hurt- happy).

Finally, I highly encourage exercise and sports especially when they are outdoor. As the environment outside is healthy and refreshing.

Read and choose the correct answer:

- 1. I do a lot of exercise, so I make sure to eat (healthier-healthily-healthiest). I eat a balanced diet with lots of nuts, vegetables, and fruits. I cook every day and I can make meals (quicks-quickly-quicker). It's much (easy- easier- easiest) than it used to be. So healthy foods make me think (clear- clearly- clears) and sleep (easily easiest- easy)
- 2. When I first began eating a vegan diet, it was difficult to know what to eat. Now, I cook a lot of my own meals and I can follow recipes (easy-easily
 - easys). I have ten meals I can make (quickly quick quicker), so I always have something delicious for dinner. I'm a lot (health- healthiest healthier) because I don't eat fatty foods or sugary snacks.

- 3. People can be (physical physically– physicalist) fit at any age. To stay fit, you (should– like do) find activities that you enjoy. Exercise can happen inside, outside, and even in the snow.
- 4. Chen is always tired. I think it's because he eats very (bads -badly badest). Everyday he eats two chocolate bars and a big bowl of ice cream. He never eats fruit or vegetables.
- 5. Cheetah runs (quick- quickly- quickest). It's (fast faster- fastest) than lion. Cheetah is considered the (fast- fastest- faster) land animal.
- 6. You have sore throat. You (should- shouldn't- must) drink cold water.
- 7. The students (must- must not- should not) study for English exam.
- 8. The final exam is (more important most important important) than this exam.

Baby Panda Found Alone

A few month (now- ago- then) a family found a very young panda in the forest in China. The panda (was - were - weren't) trying to climb atree when they found it, but it (hadn't - havehad) a broken leg. So, it couldn't climb.

The family took the panda (of – to- where) the nearby zoo. At the zoothere (were- was- weren't) other pandas. The zoo knew how to take

care of the injured panda.

Two weeks ago, the family visited the zoo. The panda was much (big – bigger- biggest) and he was (played- playing- plays) happily with otheryoung pandas.

